
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Thursday, August 29, 2024 12:11:55 PM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; Foster,

Owen<Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Barrett, Susan<Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Barber,
Michael<Michael.Barber@vermont.gov>; Walsh, Thom<Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman,
David<David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge, Robin<Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes,
Jessica A.<Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>; Hengstler, Mark<Mark.Hengstler@vermont.gov>;
LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2024-08-29T12:11:52Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 8/29/2024 12:11:52 PM

Name: Daniel Moroney
Affiliation:

Town/City: Burlington

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: As the state’s only academic medical center, UVMMC serves a crucial role in training physicians,
nurses, and techs that then go on to practice throughout the state. I have practiced, in varying capacities, at
Copley Hospital, CVMC, and SVMC, and worked as an EMT with Morristown Rescue. At all these sites I was
surrounded by people who had trained at UVMMC. Vermonters pride themselves on self-reliance, and if we
wish to continue this tradition, we must continue to support our only academic medical center in its mission to
train our state’s future providers.

Post Comment: Yes


